



300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

Londor

March 11 2013

To Civic Works Committee

Re: Elimination of Issuing Parking Tickets to Commercial Operations/Car Dealerships Displaying Vehicles on Boulevards.

On behalf of Dale Downie Car Dealership, I recommend that the by-law be amended to allow commercial operations/car dealerships to enter into commercial-boulevard parking agreements with the City in order to avoid being issued parking infractions considering the owner/leaser of the property is paying for the maintenance of the land, (in most cases). This is an unfair practise that is detrimental to the growth of business.

Respectfully,

Stephen Orser Councillor Ward 4 519.851.4968